
COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO 
MYRTLE TRACE BOD 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 15, 2023  
 

The MT Greeters met with three new residents in October:     

1. Johnny Amen, 103 Birchwood Lane, visited October 13  

2. Christine and Michael Pettigrew, 237 Cottonwood Lane,                 

visited October 18 

3. Barbara and Terry Bieniek, 163 Myrtle Trace Drive, visited        October 

18 

 

MT WEB SITE 

 

We presented the following two proposed policies to the BOD which will be 

discussed during today’s meeting:  

 

Emergency Alert Policy 

 

Policy of Content of the MT Web Site 

 

 

Deadline for items for the December News and Views:  

 

      Saturday, November 18, 2023 

NOTE:  Early deadline due to the Thanksgiving Holiday 

 

 

Delivery of the December News and Views: 

 

     Thursday, November 30, 2023  

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted 


